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New Delhi: India`s Badminton fraternity has said that it is proud to host the Thomas 
Cup and Uber Cup Finals for the first time in New Delhi. 
 
The Thomas Cup and Uber Cup finals are scheduled to take place at the Siri Fort Sports 
Complex here between May 18 and May 25. 
 
Ace shuttler P. Kashyap is the Captain of the Men`s Team for the Thomas Cup, while 
Saina Nehwal will be the Captain of the Women`s Team for the Uber Cup. 
 

 
 
Dr. Akhilesh Das Gupta, President, BAI said : "The Thomas Cup and Uber Cup 
matches will be played by world class players and all top notch countries, 
including China, will be participating in it. It is going to be a very great show. 
And, I am very hopeful about our Indian team." 
 
"I would really like to congratulate BAI (Badminton Association of India) President Dr. 
Akhilesh Das Gupta, and the BWF (Badminton World Federation) for letting this happen. 
It is a dream for me personally to have such a big event in our country. I just hope and 
wish that we as a Nation do well in this event,"| Gopichand added. 



 

 
 

(Dr. Akhilesh Das Gupta, President, BAI  
with Indian Men’s Team of ‘Thomas Cup Finals – 2014’) 

 

 
 

(Dr. Akhilesh Das Gupta, President, BAI  
with Indian Women’s Team of ‘ Uber Cup Finals – 2014’) 
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